
Dear Mr. Chairman Peterson and members of the Government Oversight 

Committee, 

 

 As a citizen who strongly believes in the Constitution our rights are 

being infringe upon by the government. The Second Amendment wasn’t 

written for hunting by Our Founding Fathers. It was written for the 

people by the people for fighting against tyranny. This is why I am in 

favor of House Bill 51.  

 

 Our government is overreaching with their authority from the 

Constitution. ATF, FBI, CIA, DEA is all abusing their powers inherit 

from the Constitution. The Biden Administration is abusing their powers 

also.   

 

Thank you, 

Tre-Michael A. Moore 


